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                   “Breathe in, breathe out; remember that moving forward means taking one step at a time” 

 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

                        
  

Dear Parents, 
 

Last week we were excited to finally welcome our year 3 to 6 students back to 
face to face learning and it was great to see them engaging positively in their 
classroom learning. Students settled into class routines and expectations while 
teachers utilized this time to learn more about them and their interests.  
 

Last Friday, students at school were spoilt with special treats.  
 

Class newsletters were sent out to all families last week and if you are yet to 
receive your child’s please contact their classroom teacher. 
 

Whist we have taken necessary precautions to keep students and staff safe, 
unfortunately, we have had a few cases of COVID within the school. We have 
acted quickly and passed on information as soon as we have been notified. We 
continue to ask families to contact the school immediately if their child, or a 
household member, is COVID positive or a close contact and needs to be in 
quarantine. If we receive this information quickly we are able to start the contact 
tracing process to limit the number of additional positive COVID cases on site.  
 

Again, I reiterate, the importance of keeping your child at home if they are unwell 
and monitor for symptoms. If students show any symptoms please get them PCR 
tested. There is a PRC testing site now across the road from the police station. 
 

Restrictions ease from next week: 
As a result of a number of restrictions being removed, next week we will return 
to: 

 Assemblies: held outdoors with our first assembly being held in Week 6. 

 Welcoming school volunteers into the canteen and to support with listening 
to children read.  

 The Polly Farmer Homework club held outdoors on Wednesday afternoons 

 Playgroup on Fridays, commencing Week 6 (11th March) outdoors   

 Classes are able to participate in day excursions and incursions. 

We are however still required to keep the number of visitors on school grounds to 
a minimum and appreciate the incredible school community support ensuring that 
drop offs and picks up remain from the gates. Reception - YR 2 teachers will 
continue to walk their students down to the gates at the end of the day. 
 

All adult visitors must wear a face mask when onsite, practise physical distancing 
and not attend the site if they are unwell. 
 

 Once again I thank you all for your continued support. 
 
 

Anna Nayda    

 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 
PARENT 

TEACHER 
INTERVIEWS 

 
Monday 28th March 

 
Tuesday 29th March 

 
 

 

 

Monday 

7th March  

 

TUESDAY 
 

1ST March  
 

5:15pm 
 

Crèche Available 

http://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=http://clipart-library.com/clipart/1801924.htm&ved=2ahUKEwjalt3Rk5f2AhV563MBHc02An8QqoUBegQIEhAB&usg=AOvVaw2ffkBRhPRbh5Y_GLhcenLs
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://chaschool.org/staff/pam-green/student-learning-clipart-students-teacher-free-clip-art-greeting/&ved=2ahUKEwi6x6z9k5f2AhVx7HMBHZSFAF8QqoUBegQIExAB&usg=AOvVaw0ks2MK9hEaC5rZAOMPT7xc


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spriggy Schools will make  
lunch orders more convenient  
for you! 
 

To get started: 
 

1. Go to  www.spriggyschools.com.au 
register and download the app. 

 

2. Add a profile for each of your children, 
making sure you select FLINDERS VIEW 
and your child’s class. 

 

3. Start placing lunch orders   
 

You can place orders in advance! 

 

         Wednesday 13th April 

 

        SCHOOL PHOTOS 

           Wednesday 30th March 

Please find the registration link for the cricket program: 
https://www.playhq.com/cricket-
australia/register/24dbdb 

 

     COMMENCING 11th March 

http://www.spriggyschools.com.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fcricket-australia%2Fregister%2F24dbdb&data=04%7C01%7CDMcDonald%40saca.com.au%7C54ec0688f9cf4d67d98a08d9f0d07050%7C387455ccc3fd431ba5a4e56147c2e9db%7C0%7C0%7C637805600323452934%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=w17teFDhXHZUyMdpTN4KmyYbZKJV%2FM2EVgKOt1BOFJE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playhq.com%2Fcricket-australia%2Fregister%2F24dbdb&data=04%7C01%7CDMcDonald%40saca.com.au%7C54ec0688f9cf4d67d98a08d9f0d07050%7C387455ccc3fd431ba5a4e56147c2e9db%7C0%7C0%7C637805600323452934%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=w17teFDhXHZUyMdpTN4KmyYbZKJV%2FM2EVgKOt1BOFJE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.gograph.com/clipart/sport-day-theme-with-kids-playing-sports-gg99806236.html&ved=2ahUKEwik7470g5f2AhVU73MBHXa5A1IQqoUBegQIDBAB&usg=AOvVaw1eLlcc0sOupnzNiJkxkiok
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://clipartix.com/photography-clipart-image-34886/&ved=2ahUKEwjts7fIhJf2AhXUjOYKHQ3FCwMQqoUBegQICRAB&usg=AOvVaw0fuAUuXn3lSLmWCNb2msnK
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.moriahrisca.com/preschool&ved=2ahUKEwjZqYrRjZf2AhWzjuYKHRxYDYMQqoUBegQICBAB&usg=AOvVaw1rOuSKe9Gr1zdboHrFtSA8
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.pngkey.com/detail/u2w7t4y3w7w7e6t4_children-clipart-cricket-cricket-clip-art/&ved=2ahUKEwj5x6Cdk5f2AhX-83MBHZUNC2cQqoUBegQIChAB&usg=AOvVaw2sE60i-j5aUkJt0vq8G4dz


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the first two weeks, students have been doing ‘Getting to Know You’ activities during Technologies lessons.  

Rooms 19, 18 & 12 have started looking at different types of digital technologies and sorting items into the categories ‘Is it 
digital or not?’ We will then be looking at the parts of a computer and what they do; as well as computer skills this term.  

Rooms 1, 2, 3 & 4 have started looking at data and how we use data in a digital technologies context. We will be investigating 
different types of data and how we use it. As well as working on touch typing skills this term.   



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

You may be eligible for support to pay Material & Services fees and subject fees if you 

are a low income earner. School Card assistance must be applied for each year as the 

assessment process is based on your family income for the prior financial year.  

We recommend that you lodge your application for School Card assistance early each 

year. This will allow you to establish a payment plan with the school early in the year if 

your School Card application is not approved. 

You can apply online at  https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-

learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme or Forms are 

available from the Front Office.  
 

 

https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme

